
 

 

Weekly Update 
 

We hope you have a lovely half-term break and manage to have some quality 
family time together. 

  
Straight after half-term we launch into our parental consultations. This year you 
will not receive a report prior to the meting as we have just introduced a brand 

new assessment system and will be carrying out the latest assessments just after 
half-term which we will report back to you before the end of the Autumn Term. 
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Newsletter      25th October 2024 

 Every week we want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils. 
School  
Rules 

 
1. Be safe 
 
2.  Be kind and  
 respectful 
 
3.  Be ready 

School  
Values 

 
Kindness 

 
Courage 

 
Loyalty 

Class Star Writer Star Problem Solver  Silver Cup 

Turtles & Dolphins Artur Ramon Vinnie 

Octopus and Stingrays Isabelle L Dotty Caleb 

Seahorses Harry K Lilley-Anne Hugo 

Starfish Quinn Freddie Aadiv 

Lobsters Liza Ava Archie 

Sealions Seshaan Aadhini Naziah 

 Star of the Week 

 3 Maple Matthew 

3 Oak Riley 

4 Cherry Marcus 

4 Willow Connor 

5 Birch Alfie 

5 Rowan Arthur 

6 Pine Betsy 

6 Ash Bethany 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 



 

 

Date Grenville Site 
Infant 

Cornwallis Site 
Junior 

Both 

Monday 28th  
October to  

Friday 1st November 
  Half-term 

Monday 4th  
November 

  
INSET DAY 

No children in school 

Tuesday 5th  
November 

Parental Consultations 
 

Reception and Year 1 
Tae Kwon Do Taster  

Sessions 

Parental Consultations  

Wednesday 6th  
November 

Year 2 Tae Kwon Do  
Taster session 

  

Thursday 7th  
November 

Parental Consultations Parental Consultations  

Tuesday 12th 
November 

 
Year 3 & 4 Tae Kwon Do 

Taster Sessions 
 

Wednesday 13th 
November 

 
Year 5 & 6 Tae Kwon Do 

Taster Sessions 
 

Friday 15th 
November 

  Children in Need Day 

Friday 29th  
November 

Reception Vision  
Screening 

  

Saturday 7th 
December 

Christmas Experience   

Tuesday 10th  
December 

 Pantomine on Site  

Thursday 12th  
December 

Reception 9.10am Family 
Nativity Performance  

 Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 13th  
December 

Reception 
9.10am Nativity 

 Performance 
  

Monday 16th  
December 

2.00pm Year 1&2  
Christmas  

Performance 
  

Tuesday 17th 
December 

9.10am Year 1&2   
Christmas Performance 

  

Thursday 19th 
December 

Warwick Arts Centre Trip   

Monday 23rd  
December to  

Monday 6th January 
2025 

  Christmas Holidays 

Monday 6th January   INSET DAY 



 

 

Family Support Worker 
 

We are delighted to announce our brand new Family Support Worker who will be 
supporting across both sites.  

 
Mrs. Flaig will be known to most of you as she started on the Grenville Site as 

a Mid-day Supervisor back in 2008 and then as a Learning Support Assistant. This 
means that she already has an excellent working knowledge of many of the  

children on both sites. 
 

Mrs. Flaig will be based on the Grenville Site on a Monday and the Cornwallis site 
on a Tuesday and then between the sites on the other days. Look out for her on 

the playground in the mornings.  
 

If you are experiencing any concerns or worries about your child or your own  
personal circumstances, please book an appointment to come and meet with  

Mrs. Flaig. We also hold Food Bank vouchers if you are going through a difficult 
time as a family. 

 
 



 

 

Pants and Socks 
 

Please send any no longer needed pants, socks 
and tights into the Grenville site for use as 

spares.  
Thank you. 

Congratulations 
 

To Thea in 4 Maple who has been awarded her 
25m certificate in her swimming lessons. 

Lost Property 
 

We are seeing increasing amounts of lost 
property on both sites without names. Please 
can you ensure that all clothing is named so 

that we can return it back to you. We will put 
this out on the Parental Consultation  

Evenings for you to look at.   

Children in Need 
 

On Friday 15th November we will be  
supporting Children in Need. All the children 

are invited to wear one yellow or spotty 
thing along with their uniform in exchange 

for a suggested donation of £1 on  
ParentMail. 

 
 

Parental Consultations 
 

Please sign up for an appointment on ParentMail if you have not already done so. 
These sessions are a time to discuss with your child’s teacher about how they have settled into their 

new class, their achievements and what they need to work on next. Each slot lasts ten minutes. If 
you need to discuss anything additional, please arrange another time to speak to the class teacher 

as it is important that timings are adhered to as closely as possible.  
Last year you told us that you appreciated having the Grenville and Cornwallis Sites’ consultations 

on the same nights so we have continued with this again this year.  
The dates of the appointments are Tuesday 5th November or Thursday 7th November.  

You will not receive a report before parents’ evening this year. We have invested in a brand new 
system to assess children’s attainment and progress more accurately. Assessment will be taking 

place after half-term. These will then be analysed and a report will be sent to you before Christmas. 

Christmas Events 
 

Please look carefully at the diary dates for 
upcoming Christmas Events. For Reception 
we are holding two events. One is a family 
event to which you are welcome to bring 

along younger siblings if you wish. The  
second is for parents only and no younger 

siblings. 
Younger siblings are welcome at all  

other performances across the school. 



 

 

 

Please see below summaries of the PTA Treasurer's report for 2023/24.  

A big thank you to everyone for supporting our PTAs.  



 

 

Are you looking for a safe place to go and see some amazing fireworks?  
Why not consider going to see them AND raise money for Henry Hinde 

School? 


